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THIS WEEK’S STAFF BIRTHDAYS: 
 Oct. 15th; Angelica Mora-Sanchez, Oct. 16th, Delia Lopez  

 
 
STAFF AND STUDENTS: 
 

 

1. Bus Students: If you do not have an active Z-Pass, please come to the office 
to see Ms. Jenna at lunch time, so she may order you a new pass and give 
you a temporary pass for the bus.  

 

2. Attention Seniors: Did you know that paying for college is the student’s 
responsibility? That’s how colleges and the federal government look at it, so 
you’d better be prepared! Learn how to get your Federal Student Aid 
Identification Number, how to collaborate with your parents on filling out the 
FAFSA and what more you need if your college also requires the CSS Profile! 
Come to Thursday night’s Applying for Financial Aid presentation from 6:00-
7:00 pm in the auditorium-and bring your parents!  
 

3. The Building Nepal Club is a new club that meets every Monday at lunch in 
Room 514. Our focus is to help Nepal and its people, who have been through 
so many terrible things recently. Come join, help out, and get some 
community service hours. We might even have cookies…………….. 
Mr. Boyd 

4. Attention Seniors! There is a class council meeting tomorrow, October 15th at 
lunch in Mr. Caviola’s room, (304). We will be discussing upcoming 
fundraisers. Your attendance would be greatly appreciated by your class 
officers. Thank you!  
 

5. If anyone is interested is asking someone to Homecoming but you can’t or 

don’t want to make a poster to do it with, come to Room 803. The Senior 

Class is making custom Homecoming posters for only $3.00!!!! There will be 

an order form at the door and a drop off box right next to it. Attach the $3.00 

for the poster that you want made to the form. Thank you!   

 

6. The annual LJHS Music Department Rummage Sale will be held this year on 
Saturday October 17th and Sunday October 18th in the lobby and front 
entrance of Parker Auditorium 7am to 1pm both days. Come find some 
hidden treasures! 



We can't have the sale without donations though, so the music department is 
currently accepting donations for the sale - clean out your house and help the 
music department! They will take anything from clothes to electronics to 
games, toys, sporting goods, appliances, to furniture....you name it. If you 
happen to have any friends/family members moving or cleaning house, let 
them know as well! 
Donated goods are tax deductible. Contact Mr. Fiedler in room 804 to set up 
a time to drop off your items in the band room or for more information. 

 
 

7. There is free after school tutoring through Link Crew and CSF in the library. 
Tutors are available every Monday through Thursday from 2:30-3:30, except 
for on minimum days.  
 

8. The Library will be closed all day today, including after school. It is being 
used for testing and then meetings. Sorry for any inconvenience.  


